Stragier, Doris

From: Zappone, Zack <zzappone@spokanecity.org>
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 9:05 AM

To: Piccolo, Mike <mpiccolo@spokanecity.org>
Subject: Re: Ethics Hearing

Dear co-chairs O'Hare and McFarland,

| am writing to request a continuance for my ethics hearing. | have not had enough time to write a
response to Muller's statement. The budget discussion is taking up a lot of time. | would request that we
move the hearing to after Thanksgiving after the budget is adopted.

Best,
Zack





